
Another report, another #1 spot for the Southeast. Gentlemen, it has 
been an absolute pleasure to forward these reports out each week. Not 
because of how our region has done, but because of how the Sons have 
done as a whole. The message is clear, 

THERE IS NO “US” WITHOUT “YOU” 
Congratulations to each and every Detachment for their valiant efforts 
thus far. We have met EVERY target date, averaged 12,000 members 
ahead of schedule and have the opportunity to set another ALL TIME 
HIGH and possibly hit that magical 400,000 member mark. 
  
Please remember that nominations for Squadron Commander of the 
Year are due by the opening of the Spring NEC National Membership 
Committee. Nomination forms, criteria and instructions can be found 

at  
https://www.legion.org/sites/legion.org/files/legion/documents/SAL%20Squadron%20Comma
nder%20of%20the%20Year%20Award%20-%20Criteria%20%26%20Nomination%20Forms.pdf 
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